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Dear President, 

The Commission would like to thank the Assemblée nationale for its Opinion concerning the 
public consultation on the circular economy and for taking note of the work done so far by the 
Commission in view of a new package to promote the circular economy, including the 
revision of the waste legislation.  

The Commission looks forward to receiving contributions from public and private 
stakeholders to this consultation which is open until 20 August 2015.  

Based on the results of the public consultation and its own analytical work the Commission 
will present a new package on the circular economy before the end of 2015.  

The Commission looks forward to continuing our political dialogue in the future. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 
 

Miguel Arias Cañete 
Member of the Commission 

 


